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Telephone: 213/463-1629

S P A C E S September 17, 1987

J o h n Vo r h e s
t v / w a
U 5 I A

Washington, D.C. 20547

Dear John,

Thanks for your letter and introducing William Thompson, of the Arts
America, Speakers Bureau to our good works.

I hope to get out of America for the first time (Tijuana doesn't count) this
Spring and will probably concentrate on France. ( will be writing Thomson
in a week or so for guidelines on the program. As per your suggestion I'll
send a packet of SPACES' stuff.

Do you think the Television section would be interested in America's
monumental, contemporary folk/art environments? I know of a great
consultant you could hire? There are now 7 sites which have been granted
National Register Monument status. Nobody has ever done a movie on these
monuments, besides a 14 minute piece on the Towers and a TV piece
(hosted by Dr. Spock) on Coral Castle. I can send you some info.

I'm glad to hear that you are in good health and humor. By the way, it
doesn't help my reputation to get a letter with John Vorhes/TV on the
envelope. TV means many things in Hollywood.

Be Wei l l !

Seymour Pfosen
D i r e c t o r

what's a wa?
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